LEGAL NOTICE
Town of Westhampton
Notice of Public Hearing on the Westhampton Zoning Bylaws

The Westhampton Planning Board will hold a Public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on December 4, 2018 at the
Westhampton Town Hall, 1 South Road, Westhampton, MA.

Public hearing will discuss proposed changes to the Westhampton Zoning Bylaws as follows:

Temporary Moratorium on marijuana establishments:
Amend the date of the moratorium to extend it from December 31, 2018 to June 30, 2019.

The text of the proposed amendment can be viewed on the Town of Westhampton website,
www.westhampton-ma.com
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